Brimrod Primary School Newsletter Friday 7th February 2020



This Week's winners:

Attendance: Year 4

Punctuality: Years 3

Good to be Green: Year 6

Tidiest Teacher: Mrs. Smith and

Mrs. Morgan

Sports class of the week: Year 6

	Attendance	Punctuality
	No. of sessions missed	No. of late marks
Nursery	22	12
Reception	29	7
Year 1	23	6
Year 2	10	5
Year 3	10	0 wow!
Year 4	6	3
Year 5	9	6
Year 6	12	4
*	Attendance Stars Year 4	Punctuality Stars Years 3

Come on EYFS and Year 1! You can do it!





Young Voices 2020







What a day!

Friday 31st January saw our Young Voices Choir attend the Young Voices concert held at the Manchester Arena along with thousands of other children from all over the Greater Manchester area. The children have been learning the songs every week since September and have been practising at home in order to get ready for this spectacular event. On the day, our children behaved impeccably and were a real credit to themselves, the school and their parents.

Well done! You were Fab!

News and Notices

Friday 7th February 2020



Health and Relationships Education

We are holding the third of our HRE Parent workshops for parents of children in **Year 5 and Year 6** on Monday 10th February at 2pm. Please can you ensure that you have returned the slip to say that you are attending the workshop. Thank you for your support.



Internet Safety Day Assemblies - Parents invited

Tuesday 11th February is Internet Safety Day and as part of this our Digital Leaders are going to be holding two Internet safety assemblies for children and their parents. R,Y1 and Y2 assembly will be on Monday at 9.00am and KS2 assembly will be on Tuesday at 9.00am.



Jewellery Reminder

We have had a number of children in school over the past few weeks that have come in to P.E. lessons with earrings and no plasters. Please read the section below taken from our school uniform policy.

On health and safety grounds, we do not allow children to wear jewellery in school. The exceptions to this rule are earring studs in pierced ears and a plain wrist watch. We ask the children either to remove these during PE and games, or to cover them with plasters which must be provided from home. Children in Y3 must remove their earrings as the swimming baths do not allow them to wear earrings in the pool whilst having lessons. If your child is unable to remove their own, then please make sure they are removed before they come to school as teachers are not allowed to do this. We ask that ears are pierced at the beginning of the 6 week summer holiday so that earrings are able to be removed for PE lessons when the children return to school in September.



Marathon Kids

Marathon kids is a whole school initiative that we will be starting in school shortly . This initiative encourages children to become more physically active and healthier through running and you may have seen footprints appearing on the playgrounds as part of it!! You will have had a letter last week from Mr. Taylor that has to be completed for the children to be included and take part with the other children. Please could you return these to school as soon as possible so that the system can be set up. It is important that all children take part in this initiative with their peers so if you have lost your letter then please ring the office or ask your child's class teacher for another one. Thank you for your support.



Gold Cards

As part of our "Good to be Green" behaviour system, we give out a range of certificates, points and cards to celebrate the behaviour and achievements of our children and do this during our weekly assembly. "Good to be Gold" cards are given to children who have done something exceptional or over and above what they have been asked to do. These cards are not given out lightly and many of these cards are given out for home learning projects or acts of exceptional kindness.

Follow us on Twitter or look at the website to see what your children are up to!

Dates for the Diary

Friday 7th February 2020

February

10th February— HRE meeting year 5 and Year 6 @ 2pm

10th February—Safer Internet Assembly Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 and parents 9.00am

11th February— Safer Internet Assembly KS2 and parents 9.00am

14th February—Year 1 visit to see Dippy

14th February—Wear Red for Valentines Day £1

17th February—Express Afternoon 2.15pm

19th February—KS2 Film Night

21st February—Break up for half term





ON A MISSION

Through running, Marathon Kids has transformed the lives of more than 2.5 million children. We believe that every kid deserves to live a happy, healthy, active life and that any adult can be empowered and trained to become an inspiring coach. If you are passionate about getting kids moving, we invite you to join our community!

MARATHON KIDS

Please see Mr. Taylor if you want any more information